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Stella Xikis Retires After 30 Years of Service 
 
 
For Immediate Release: April 12, 2021 
 
New York, NY – The Greek Orthodox Ladies Philoptochos Society, Inc. would like to announce 
the retirement of Stella Xikis, a valued and indispensable member of the Greek Orthodox Ladies 
Philoptochos Society, Inc. staff for 30 years! 
  
Stella was a dedicated employee whose quiet focus and subtle humor made her both good at her 
job and a great coworker. Stella’s daily operation of managing the financial records with the 
guidance she provided to the stewards of the society will be sorely missed. Many most likely know 
Stella from the assistance she gave over the phone or via email for any number of chapter and 
metropolis needs. Although Stella was not usually present at Philoptochos Conventions or 
Children’s Medical Fund Luncheons, her work was front and center. Stella worked with the 
National Board and Audit Firms to ensure that the finances of the society were done accurately 
year after year. 
  
While Stella will be missed by all at the National Philoptochos Office, her hard work and diligence 
have greatly benefited the organization. We wish her well in her future endeavors and the new 
opportunities her retirement will offer her. 
 

### 
 
The Greek Orthodox Ladies Philoptochos Society is the philanthropic arm of the Greek Orthodox 
Archdiocese of America. Website: www.philoptochos.org 
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